
 

Memorandum 

 
DATE: November 10, 2009 

TO: Planning Commission 

FROM: Steven Cohn, Senior Planner 
 Miranda Redinger, Associate Planner 

RE: SE Neighborhoods Subarea Study Session 

 
 
The Southeast Neighborhoods Subarea Citizens Advisory Committee (CAC), 
after many months of study and deliberation, has developed a recommendation 
and will forward it soon to the Commission.  The CAC Chair, Arthur Peach, and 
others from the committee will attend the November 19 Commission meeting. Mr. 
Peach and staff will present the committee’s recommendation as your first study 
session item. 
 
The CAC met Tuesday night, November 10, to finalize its recommendation. The 
next day, November 11 was a holiday, and both Steve and Miranda attended the 
APA Conference in Vancouver on Thursday and Friday, so the recommendation 
is not included in this week’s packet.   
 
Staff will endeavor to send the final recommendation to you electronically before 
the November 19 meeting. If you wish to see the draft document and zoning map 
reviewed by the CAC at its November 10 meeting, they are available at the City’s 
web page for the project (http://shorelinewa.gov/index.aspx?page=178).   
 
As a reminder, even though this item is scheduled for a study session at your 
next meeting, the Public Hearing will not occur until January 2010 at the earliest.  
If you do not have the opportunity to review the recommendation prior to your 
meeting, there will be ample time following the study session to do so. 
 

If you have questions or comments, contact Miranda Redinger at 
mredinger@shorelinewa.gov or call her at 206-801-2513 prior to the meeting.  
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